To: Utah Public Service Commission
RE: Sierra Club comments for docket 13-035-84
Date: August 7, 2014

Please find attached 1,932 public comments from Utahns generated on behalf of Sierra Club to
be included in docket 13-035-84. Sierra Club circulated a petition to its members and
supporters in Utah and received the nearly 2,000 responses between May 29t and June 21°t
2014.

These comments were originally submitted individually to psc@utah.gov through our bulk
email service provider and copied to Rocky Mountain Power CEO. We recently learned of a
technical problem that appears to have withheld all but 200 of the comments from inclusion in
the docket. Our email service received bounce back notices identifying the psc@utah.gov as a
“bad email address”. In July we exchanged voicemails with Becky Wilson about finding an
alternative method to submitting the comments. We were advised to submit them as an exhibit
to the docket to the email address psc@utah.gov. Attached please find all the public comments
in one excel file.

Thank you for accommodating us through this process. Sierra Club appreciates submitting
comments on this matter of great importance to our members in Utah.

Best,

Amy Hojnowski

Sr. Campaign Representative
Sierra Club
amy.hojnowski@sierraclub.org



